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17 May 2018
For immediate release
Real Estate Institute welcomes new Resource Management oversight unit
REINZ welcomes today’s announcement by Environment Minister, David Parker that a new unit will be established to oversee compliance within the Resource Management Act and to improve consistency across councils.
Bindi Norwell, Chief Executive at REINZ says: “New Zealand currently has a significant housing shortage across the country, and the Auckland shortage is around 60,000 properties alone. Until we’re able to start to back-fill some of that shortage, houses are only going to continue to remain unaffordable for first time buyers and those on lower incomes. Therefore, it is essential that a solution is found to this problem and quickly.
“Increasing accountability of councils to meet their responsibilities will help improve their effectiveness and transparency,” she continues.
“Today’s announcement sounds like it will be part of that solution in that it will allow the pace with which houses can be built to increase – especially if it can speed up the consent and development process,” concludes Norwell.
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For further information, please contact Dee Crooks, Head of Communications at REINZ, on 09 356 1753 or 021 953 308.







image1.jpeg
REAL ESTATE
INSTITUTE OF
NEW ZEALAND

REINZ





